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Secretary ext. 2049
18th November 1996

Mr. & Mrs. Roberts

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Roberts

I wish to drop you a short note following the recent sad death of your beloved
daughter Claire. It was an extremely tramatic time for your family and I am sure you
still have many questions to ask. I would be delighted to meet with you both at any
time in the future to discuss any queries you might have. Post-mortem results will not
be available until after Christmas and even then I may not be able to answer all your

questions.

Staff of Allen Ward and Intensive Care have repeatly commented on the wonderiul
family support which you had at this time and I hope the closeness of your family
bond will be of some comfort to you along with your faith.

I have included a leaflet from the Meningitis Research Foundation on death, ] know
meningitis was not Claire’s problem but when I read the leaftet | thought some of the
comments in it were very real and perhaps would be of help to you. Please do not
hesitate to contact my secretary to arrange an appoimntment.

Yours sincerely

------------------------------------------

DR. HEATHER STEEN
CONSULTANT PAEDIATRICIAN
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